Morning School Announcement
for Lima Sister Cities Info

Lima Sister Cities is currently accepting applications for
the 2023 Japanese youth tour and exchange.
Students eligible are current 9 -11th graders attending
school in Allen County, Ohio.

The trip is a 2 week long Educational tour across many
cities and sites across Japan.

We will visit our Sister City Harima-Cho. Tour their
schools, learn their history and meet their mayor.
You will also spend a few days staying with a Japanese
family and join in daily life and traditions.

This opportunity looks amazing on college applications
and resumes.

There is also a Questions and answers
Open meeting October 16th

To find out more info please Visit
www.LimaSisterCities.com
Or check with the ( )

“ Office, Guidance Counselor ect. Fill in the blank”




